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From: Jim Modrouvanos 
Sent: Monday, 26 February 2024 4:14 PM
To: Budget Estimates
Subject: Portfolio Committee No. 6 - Transport and the Arts: Correction of error in evidence

Dear Chair, 
 
In relaƟon to the evidence given by me at the hearing on Friday 23 February 2024 regarding the publicaƟon of a 
safety alert (page 63 of the uncorrected transcript), I have become aware that my statement was factually incorrect 
and I would like to correct the record. 
 
At the hearing I stated that “Following assessment of that, we formed a view that a safety alert would be 
appropriate, so we put an alert out to all operators specifically around managing hot temperature condiƟons.” 
 
I referred to the publicaƟon of the safety alert in the past tense, however the safety is currently undergoing 
consultaƟon with the directly involved parƟes. It will be become public following that process in approximately 2 
weeks.  
 
The factually correct statement should have been “Following assessment of that, we formed a view that a safety 
alert would be appropriate, so we will be puƫng out an alert to all operators specifically around managing hot 
temperature condiƟons.” 
 
Regards, 
 
Jim Modrouvanos 
Acting CEO and Chief Investigator 

otsi.nsw.gov.au 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

This email is intended only for the addressee and may contain confidential information. If you receive this email in error please delete it and any 
attachments and notify the sender immediately by reply email. Transport for NSW takes all care to ensure that attachments are free from viruses or 
other defects. Transport for NSW assume no liability for any loss, damage or other consequences which may arise from opening or using an 
attachment.  

 Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless really necessary.  
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